
Important Notice 

EFFECTIVE January 2, 2018 

 Visitors Parking will be available only in the front of the building (South 
Parking Lot), circled in red. Limit to 3 hours or less 

 Employees will be required to either display a parking permit or register via 
online parking registration website and park in designated Permit Only 
locations (North and East Parking Lots), circled in blue 

 Starting Mid-January, Complimentary Valet Parking will be offered to 
employees and visitors. Drop off location will be at the North Entrance of 
building. 

   

  
 

 
 

Please direct questions to building management office .  
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